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News for Employers 
T4 Internet filing 
In January 2005, an enhanced T4 Internet filing service will be available. 
The T4 Webforms and the File Transfer applications will accept either 
original or amended T4 returns for filing. The number of slips that can be 
filed with the File Transfer option will be increased to 499 slips (610 
kilobytes). For more information, visit our Web site at 
www.cra.gc.ca/T4internet. 

Reporting of fisher’s income on T4 slips  
For the 2004 and 2005 tax years, you can report fisher’s income on either a 
T4F slip or a T4 slip.  

However, starting in January 2007, fisher’s income must be reported on a 
T4 slip, as we will no longer produce or accept the T4F slip or T4F 
summary. For more information, see the publication called Filing the T4 Slip 
and Summary Form (RC4120). 

Canadian forces personnel and police deduction  
Under proposed changes, a deduction from taxable income can be claimed 
for the amount of employment earnings (including taxable allowance) of 
Canadian forces personnel and police who are deployed outside Canada on 
a high-risk or current moderate-risk operational mission. For more 
information, see the publication called Filing the T4 Slip and Summary Form 
(RC4120). 

Paper Reduction 
In our continuing efforts to save paper, we have discontinued the 
automatic mail-out service of the publication called Filing the T4 Slip and 
Summary Form (RC4120). You can get the guide from our Web site at 
www.cra.gc.ca/forms or by calling 1-800-959-2221. 

To receive recent news for employers, and news on new electronic 
publications, you can subscribe (free of charge) to one or more of our 
electronic mailing lists through our Web site. 


